
Annual Assessment Results  
 

Wellness Policy 3-Year Review/Assessment 
 
Members of the Coordinated School Health Council met in the spring of 2017 to review the 
District’s School Wellness Policy.  As a result of this work, the Board of School Directors 
adopted the revised policy on May 15, 2017.  This revised board policy is in compliance with the 
federal and state laws and polices related to school wellness. 
 
The TASD School wellness Policy mirrors the state model policy with the exception that our 
local committee is referred to as the Coordinated School Health council and not the Wellness 
Committee. 
 
The employees of the Titusville Area SD are continuing to work toward full attainment of the 
goals established within the School Wellness Policy.  Nutrition Education is being reviewed 
jointly by the Health & Physical Education and Family Consumer Sciences Departments to 
ensure a sequential comprehensive program and curriculum.  Our PE program has met or 
exceeded the policy goals for years; and the administration together with the various fundraising 
groups is currently undertaking actions to bring the sale of competitive foods into compliance. 
 


